
 
 

Meeting minutes 
Date: 5/11/15 
Location: The Bar 
 
Time called to order and by whom: at 601p by President Zangl 
 
# of members in attendance: 22, no new members or guests 
 
Secretary's report: 
Read and approved 
 
Treasurer's report: 
Read and approved- we are currently at 70 paid members 
 
Quarry field report: 
Open, flyable, great shape .  Field was recently mowed.  Use caution around the construction 
site for your safety 
 
Sod farm report: 
Nothing to report 
 
Old Business: 
AMA grant: grant request was submitted, unfortunately we were not selected.  Heath contacted 
the AMA to determine reason why we did not receive a grant.  It was determined that our grant 
was misplaced and not submitted to the committee.  Upon further review, the AMA will be 
providing us with a grant in the amount of $1600.  Thank you Heath and Tim for following up 
further with the AMA to get this resolved. 
 
Clubhouse update: Thank you Todd Fisher for donating the entire cost of the pipe.  Next phase 
will be to build the building now that the concrete is poured and extra gravel is installed.  
Consensus is that building will be constructed out of wood.  Motion made, 2nd’ed and approved 
to spend up to $6000, with the details to be worked out by the club officers, on the building 
 
New Business: 
Kings daughter event is this weekend (Sat) at Pierce Park.  This is a static display only due to 
limited flying space.  The event is from 10-2p. More information can be found on our website 
(http://flyvam.club)  
 
Jay talked about the 2015 CAP award that he was recently presented with.  Congrats on your 
award Jay. 
 



Bob Larsen presented information on weed killer to put down in the fall to prevent dandelion’s in 
the future. Total cost is $82 for 2 gallons.   Motion made and approved to spend $100 on weed 
killer and lawn care expenses. 
 
Spring Clean-up day: initial clean up scheduled for this weekend, Sat May 16th and Sun May 
17th if needed.  Start time at 9a Sat, meet at the field. 
 
 
Reminders and upcoming events: 
None at this time 
 
Interested in a bedliner? Thanks to a donation to the club, these are available for $500 (retail 
value is $600).  If you are interested in purchasing one of the bed liners (or know someone that 
is), contact TR Miller at flyvam670@gmail.com.  (what a great Father’s Day gift!)  If you have 
questions about the bedliners, feel free to contact: 

Jason Doran 

Chief Executive Officer 
GBC Safety Glow • Manufacturer of Photo-Luminescent Life Safety Systems 

3201 Progress Way 
Kaukauna WI, 54130-4137 
Office- 920-462-4242 
Fax- 920-462-4681 
Toll Free- 1-844-336-4875 

WWW.GBCSAFETYGLOW.COM      WWW.JOEGLOWBRAND.COM 
LIKE US@ www.facebook.com/gbcsafetyglow 

Adjournment: motion made and approved to adjourn at 7p 
 
Submitted by  
Mickey Prock 
Secretary Valley Aero Modelers 
 

Monthly Club Sponsors:  

Galaxy Science and Hobby:  
https://www.facebook.com/Galaxy.Science.and.Hobby 
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